
Dear Principals,

We're excited to announce the upcoming International Conference at Biju 
Patnaik University of Technology, Rourkela (Chhend) from Dec 19-21, 
2025. To generate buzz and encourage participation, kindly display the 
conference banner at three prominent locations within your college 
premises. Let's collaborate to make this event a success!

The soft copy of banner is posted below.All are informed to complete the 
process by 5pm of 7th July 2025 and share the  photo in this group 
mentioning college names.

Best regards, 

Dr Sujit Kumar Khuntia, Director curriculum Development, BPUT


